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Winter is here, hoping for snow! 

Notes from the President… 
Happy January fellow Snowmobile Club Members! 
 
I would like to start this month’s newsletter by saying THANK YOU to all of our club members for again making 
the Driftbusters the largest club in the state of South Dakota.  Yet again, while other clubs in the state are 
seeing declining numbers of members, we continue to see growth and are holding our own.   
What a difference a year makes.  Last year at this time, we had snow and most likely had our sleds out by now, 
at least to get things checked out.  This December, it is seems to appear that we just get to admire the sleds 
tucked away and dream of better ties with family and friends enjoying the sport.  
I want to invite all of you to make plans to attend the annual steak feed in January, to visit and reminisce about 
past, present and future activities.  
 
I want to wish every one of you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
 
Until next month,   
Jim Friedt 
 

  

 Just because Mother Nature hasn’t quite blessed us with any snow to ride on doesn’t mean that 

we cannot get together and have some fun!  Please mark your calendar to join everyone at Dan 

Rohrbach’s for some food, fun and great conversation.  Please bring a dish to pass and a canned 

good to donate to the Salvation Army.     

Steak and Hamburger 

Social  

When:  Jan 20th 

Where:  Dan Rorhbach’s Shop – 

3606 Rolling Meadows Dr 

Time:  6:00pm 

Bring a Canned Good for the 

Salvation Army. 

 



Driftbuster Meeting Dates 
 

Driftbuster Club Meeting Notice / January 4th – Karen’s Bar and Grill 

Regular Club Meetings held at 7:30pm. Mark your calendar!  

Locations of meetings will be announced in the monthly newsletters and on 

the Aberdeen Driftbuster Snowmobile Club Website and Facebook page. 

Please continue to bring your ideas to the meeting and consider how you can 

be part of club. Active and involved club members make the Aberdeen 

Driftbuster Snowmobile Club stronger! 

 

 

 

 

 

New Website Coming Soon!!! 

• Casey Weismantel is teaming up with McQuillen 
Creative Group to develop a new website to replace 
our outdated platform.  This new platform will give 
us 100% control over content and design.  
Something we do not have the current platform.   

• Stay tuned for more information and a rollout date. 
 
 
 
 
For more information and upcoming events visit 

www.AberdeenDriftbusters.com or follow the Aberdeen 

Driftbusters on Facebook @Aberdeen Driftbusters 

Snowmobile Club 

Let’s make some tracks this winter! 

 

 

http://www.aberdeendriftbusters.com/

